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Notification 
 

The date of the meeting of the Medical Board & Sports Board in 
connection with the admission to M. P. Ed. Course of Studies for the 
session 2017-19, which was scheduled to be held on 27.10.2017 has 
been deferred and rescheduled on 01.11.2017 due to declared public 
holiday on 27.10.2017. The time and venue will remain unaltered. 
 

                                                                                                     
                                                                                                  Secretary 
                                                                                                       Faculty Council (Arts etc.) 
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